
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
MESSAGE: 

 
Paul Denomme 

Superintendent of Student Achievement 
Equity and Safe Schools 

Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board     
20 Education Court, P.O. Box 2558 

Hamilton, ON L8N 3L1 
905-527-5092 ext. 2386 

 

The Faith Community Advisory Committee works with the Board of Trustees and staff to support inclusive and 
equitable policies and practices to advance the Board’s commitment in terms of religious and creed-based 
accommodations to promote acceptance, understanding and inclusion.   
 
At this time, the Faith Community Advisory is seeking one parent/guardian/student or community leader to 
represent Indigenous Spirituality on the committee. 

ACTION ITEM: 
 

Please share widely the following letters and application forms to your school community, including staff, 
students, parents, and school communities as applicable. The deadline for application is October 14, 2022. 
 

FCAC recruitment letter 
FCAC application 
 
More information is available here. 
 
Thank you for your support! 

 INTERNAL MEMO 
DATE: September 27, 2022 

   

TO: 
Elementary and Secondary Administrators 
To be distributed to school communities: staff, students, parents, community partners 

  
FROM: Paul Denomme, Superintendent of Equity and Safe Schools 

  SUBJECT: Member recruitment- Faith Community Advisory Committee 

  
 

https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Membership-Recruitment-Letter-Parent-Sept.-2022.pdf
https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/FCAC-Application-2022-fillable.pdf
https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/blog/faith-community-advisory-committee-recruitment/

